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Boguet Valley Students, Families, Faculty and Staff Members:

We received a message regarding guidance from The Governor’s Office and New York State
Department of Health.

Based on this message, we will assemble our administrative team and prepare our District’s plan to
be presented to the Board of Education at their regular Board of Education meeting on August 12th.
From there a finalized plan will be publicly released on Monday, August 16th. If these dates change,
for any reason, the community will be notified.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we plan for the 2021-2022 school year.

Thank you,

Joshua R. Meyer

Superintendent of Schools



